
 

School Photo Day – 2020 
Thursday 20th August 

 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
As you are aware our ‘school photos’ were postponed in Term 1 due to COVID-
19 guidelines.  In alignment with recent updates by NSW Health and NSW 
Department of Education we are able to offer school photos on Thursday 20th 
August 2020 by Don Wood Photography.  
 
Uniform Expectations for photo day:  

- Full winter uniform and black leather shoes (no joggers)  
- Girls are to wear the winter tunic with navy stockings or navy tailored 

pants (no tights/leggings) 
- Red ribbons or school scrunchies are only to be used on photo day. 

 
Don Wood Photography requires pre-payment of all orders.  Online orders can 
be placed directly by parents/carers quoting our School Code: 519517 (see 
instructions attached).  
 
Alternatively, please complete the attached payment envelope provided and 
return it to the school before Thursday 20th August with your cash / cheque 
payment or credit card details enclosed. Please do not request change as the 
school is not able to process cash at this present time. This is in alignment with 
DoE guidelines.  
 
You will find an information sheet inside the return envelope outlining photo 
pack options available to assist you as you complete your order.  
 
Don Wood Photography will also offer a family photo (siblings at Hurstville Grove 
Infants School only) and School Captain/Vice Captain photo packages (Red 
envelope) for those interested.  
 
Don Wood Photography ask that you keep individual, family or Captain 
envelopes separate, to avoid any confusion with your order. 
  
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Kind Regards 
Kylie McKinnon 
Principal 
 


